

Fulbridge Academy is part of the Four Cs MAT



Fulbridge Academy, Keeton Road Peterborough PE1 3JQ

Tel: (01733) 566990

E-Mail: office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Principal: Mr Ben Erskine



2nd February 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

The Government is starting an initiative for those parents who do not have access to wifi at home and are using their mobile phone data to access home learning.

They are looking at providing additional data for those parents who need it.

Please use this form to request a temporary increase in mobile data during lockdown. This will help with remote learning for your children.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSe0KQ8Lb0totOPDvzFv-f5jNnUwdHOI5 Yi2SV\_InO9IswPelg/viewform?usp=sf\_link

Please note that you can only apply at this time if your phone is on the following networks:

EE, O2, Sky Mobile, SMARTY, Tesco Mobile, Three, Virgin Mobile, Vodafone.

This is a Government led initiative and Fulbridge Academy has no control over whether the data will be increased or by how much it will be increased by. We have been asked to collect the data to pass on and will provide more information to you if / when we receive it.

Kind regards Fulbridge Academy







